
 

 
23rd March 2017 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
EASTER – KEY DATES 

 
Easter is fast approaching and it is a busy time in school with all the Lenten celebrations.   This week the focus of 
our assembly was helping the poor and disparity.   There are also many charity events being held over the next 
week or so, this includes a non-uniform day on Wednesday 29th March 2017.  Students will need to pay £2.00 to 
wear non-uniform by Monday 27th March 2017.  Please can you ensure that what your child decides to wear is 
appropriate for school, i.e. no midriffs on show or short skirts.  Traditionally, Cardinal Pole School is exceptionally 
generous, with over £3,000 raised each time. 

 
The charities the year groups are supporting are as follows: 
 
Year 7: LEPRA 
Year 8: Caritas Westminster  
Year 9: CAFOD 
Year 10: St Joseph’s Hospice 
Year 11: Catholic Children’s Society Westminster 
Year 12: Providence Row 
Year 13: The Passage  
 
Please see below a list of our other key events/dates:- 
 
Year 10 visit to St Joseph’s Hospice – Tuesday 28th March 2017 
Year 12 & 13 Talent Show – Wednesday 29th March 2017 
KS3 Attendance Reward Breakfast – Wednesday 29th March 2017 
Non Uniform Day – Wednesday 29th March 2017 
Easter Egg Raffle for Year 8 – Thursday 30th March 2017 
Year 9 Cake Sale – Friday 31st March 2017 
 
Please also note the Easter break dates:- 
 
Break for the Easter Holidays – Friday 31st March 2017 (3.30pm) 
Return from the Easter Holidays – Wednesday 19th April 2017 (8.30am) 
 
All school letters and key dates are posted on the school’s website.   Email is also a very useful way of 
communicating with parents and I would ask that, if you have not already done so, you provide the school office 
with your email address.   
 
Finally, I note that some parents/carers have experienced difficulties with using Go 4 Schools recently; please rest 
assured that the matter is being looked into. 
 
I hope that you all have a relaxing break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 


